
Edgartown Affordable Housing Trust Meeting  

Tuesday August 13, 2019 

 

 

Members in Attendance: Chairman Tim Rush, Mark Hess, Margaret Serpa  

Tim Rush opened the meeting at 4:45 PM 

The Trust reviewed and approved minutes from July 9, 2019 

Bills: The Trust reviewed and approved the administrative payroll for the month of July along with a bill 

from Da Rosa’s in the amount of $54.00. 

Stephan Pond of 4 Waqua Ave. (a buy-down property) discussed a bill to present to the Committee and 

Trust for work done to insulate his basement. The Trust agreed to have the bill reviewed by the 

Committee for their recommendation to the Trust. 

The Trust discussed the 501c3 contribution limitations. 

The Trust approved the FY20 budget. 

Budget Summary: 

There was no new budget summary as the administrator was not present. 

There was no new business or correspondence.   

The meeting was adjourned at 4:55 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Arielle Faria 

 


